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Society News + School Wide 
 

Important Dates: 
June 14: CCS Golf Event Presented By Havco Energy Solutions (information and tickets!) 
 
Share a note of thanks: we’ve created a form to collect notes of appreciation for CCS staff from 
the community. Click here to share some words and we will pass them along.  
 
Our CCS Golf Event Presented by Havco Energy Solutions is going to be a morning of fun 
fellowship, fundraising and “FORRRRRRRRE!” This event will be held on June 14, 2025 at the 
Bow River Greens Par 3 Golf Course and include 9 holes of golf, lunch, a drink ticket, a welcome 
package and minigolf. Tickets are priced at $85.00 - but only a few spots remain, get yours today! 
Sponsorships and premium ticket packages are available at every level. Information on what we 
are fundraising for, event details, and a link to reserve your tickets can be found in this document! 
 
From Alberta Education: 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The Alberta government is currently reviewing and considering new standards for school library 
collections, specifically regarding materials that may not be appropriate for all children.  
As a valued partner in your child's education, your input is crucial to this process. The Minister of 
Education and Childcare is inviting all Albertans, including parents, to share their perspectives on 
what is deemed acceptable for school library collections through an online survey. 
This survey is open until June 6, 2025, and your responses will directly inform the development of 
new government standards that will ensure consistency across all school authorities in Alberta. It 
is estimated to take approximately 5 to 10 minutes to complete. 
We encourage you to take this opportunity to share your thoughts and contribute to shaping the 
future of school library collections in Alberta.  
 
You can access the survey and find further information, including the official news release, at: 
https://www.alberta.ca/school-library-standards-engagement 

 

Prayer Team: Join other parents and staff every Tuesday from 8:35 - 9:15 am - check in at the 
secondary office. Prayer is making a difference. 

Attendance:  Please record your child’s lates and absences in Edsby. 
 
School Bus in 2025-2026: If your family is new to busing in 2025-2026, please fill out this form. 
Planning for bus routes for the 2025-2026 school year will take place in July. For questions, please 
contact Transportation Coordinator Elisabeth van Borselen. 
 
Looking for a job in which you can combine your love for children and driving? Willco 
Transportation, our school bus company which safely takes 125 of our students to and from CCS 
every school day, is hiring. If you are over 25 years old and have a valid driver's license, preferably 
Class 2 or S, and like to work with children, call Bill Young, 403-242-1176, between 9am and 2pm, or 
send an email to bill@willcobus.com for more information. 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S__HbSOfQO_q3ZXwwIlJ_524I5A7GAhX/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMyJMetq4l7Y21uWLZtVY1qDU1GUBxkoSXUtZ5b-dyUp7fQw/viewform?usp=header
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S__HbSOfQO_q3ZXwwIlJ_524I5A7GAhX/view?usp=sharing
https://www.alberta.ca/school-library-standards-engagement
https://www.cognitoforms.com/calgarysocietyforchristianeducation/ccsbusingrequest
mailto:evanborselen@calgarychristianschool.com
mailto:bill@willcobus.com


 
Preschool & Early Learning Centre News 

 
Learning Adventures Preschool and Early Learning Centre now has two separate programs to 
choose from. 
 
The Preschool program has two part time options: 

1. The two day morning program for children who are three and four years of age. (T.Th) 
2. The three day morning program for children who are four years of age. (M/W/F) 

 
The Early Learning Centre is a full time preschool program which follows school hours. 

1. The five day program runs Monday through Thursday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and Friday 
from 8:00am to 1:00pm. 
 

 
 

Elementary News 

Elementary Chapel:  It is a K-6 Chapel on Thursday, June 5th @ 8:30 am, with 3O leading.  Parents 
are welcome to attend. 

Traffic Volunteers: We need your help!  We are looking for volunteer traffic supervisors for the 
2025-2026 school year! Are you able to come at 8:15 am, wear a fashionable orange safety vest, and 
greet our amazing students as they arrive in the morning? If this is something you might be 
interested in and can commit to at least one morning a week, please contact our elementary 
office for more information.  Thank you! 

Provincial Achievement Tests - Volunteers Needed: We are looking for parents to support some 
of our students with the PATs who require someone to read and write for them during the exam. If 
you're available to donate your time in the mornings of June 16th, 18, and 19th, please click this link 
to sign up.    

ES Library:  All library books must be returned this week as inventory will be conducted next 
week. 
 
 

Secondary News 
 
Important Dates: 
June 2: Phone Free Month Begins! 
June 9: Grade 9-12 Choir Concert @ Emmanuel CRC - 6:30pm 
June 25: Grade 12 Graduation Ceremony @ 2pm, Bethany Chapel 
 
Phone Free June is coming to the secondary campus. Thank you for your feedback as we moved 
to create a draft policy that we’ll use to guide this trial. These are the things that allow us to learn 
so we appreciate your partnership and openness to try something new. Please familiarize yourself 
with the following policy to ensure we’re on the same page. Included are new details on the best 
way to get a message to your child. 
 
Teacher Gifts may be on your mind as the year comes to an end! Please consider donating to a 
group gift to allow our staff some choice and more purchasing power. Details on how to 
contribute to this meaningful present can be found here. 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044EABAE2EA6F49-56747125-pat
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L9DpQvOzvGOaNiDuWm5Hg3nGhWerPcv2cBb2LjhvZ-A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1anytBp4tKedsv-vcetFlgrtSVb0prdGvzL73JjdTBZU/edit?usp=sharing


Secondary Assembly on June 13 to celebrate our year and award scholarships to our grade 12s. 
School BBQ to follow! 
 
Cougar Cafe: Menu choices for any week can be altered up to midnight the Wednesday before. 
Order via your hotlunches account here. Don’t forget to Order! 
 
June 2025 Exam Schedule can be found here.  
 

 
 
 

Missed previous weekly emails? Find them here: Weekly Email 

https://calgarychristian.hotlunches.net/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ztO2s_MCGcP1-W2dKYBFv98_FVazsPph/view?usp=sharing
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/weekly-email

